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REPORT OF THE RESOLUTIONS COMMITTEE 
 
The Resolutions Committee received five resolutions this year. They were presented, 
along with the budgetary resolutions, at four pre-convention meetings held at various 
locations throughout our diocese. Total attendance at the pre-convention meetings this 
year was approximately 170 people.  
 
Members of the budget committee gave a clear presentation and answered questions at 
each meeting. The committee recommends approval of the R-BUD 2019, R-A and R-B.  
 
The five resolutions were presented and discussed. Resolution R-4 is returning from the 
2017 Convention. It requires approval from two Conventions because it proposes a 
constitutional change. It was widely supported last year and we recommend approval. 
Resolutions R-5 Incorporate the Diocese and R-6 Designated Young Adult Deputies to 
General Convention involve changes to Canons. The Resolutions Committee has no 
recommendation since a variety of opinions have been expressed. It seems best for 
Convention to decide after the benefit of debate. The committee recommends the 
approval of R-7 Affirming Pilgrimage and R-8 Advocate Resolution. 
 
The Resolutions Committee would like to thank all who participated in the pre-
convention meetings for their time and thoughtful comments. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
Karen M. Lash, Chair 
The Rev. Jo Ann Bradley Jones, The Rev. Rodger Broadley, Mr. Richard Englebach, Mr. 
Norman McCausland, Mr. Kirk Muller, Ms. Liz Wendt, The Rev. Jill LaRoche Wikel 


